
  

 

 

 

Discontinuation of Listing of Tigne Mall plc 

 

The following is an announcement issued by the Malta Financial Services Authority (MFSA) 
pursuant to the Capital Markets Rules 

 

The Authority cites Company Announcement TML144/2024, issued on 17 January 2025, in which Tigne 
Mall plc stated that, after receiving shareholder approval at the Extraordinary General Meeting, it had 
applied to the Authority to delist its securities in line with Capital Markets Rules 1.22-1.26.  

  

The Authority is hereby notifying the market that it has approved the discontinuation of listing of Tigne 

Mall plc’s shares, with ISIN number MT0000740101, with effective date 03 February 2025, following the 

Issuer’s formal and voluntary request in accordance with Capital Markets Rule 1.23: 

 

Security ISIN Number Amount Listed Security Name Code Currency 

Equity MT0000740101  56,400,000 Tigne Mall plc Ord €0.50 TML EUR 
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